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The Institute Held First Business Meeting of 2022 

On April 8, the 2022 first executive meeting of the Institute of Public 

Governance of Peking University was held in Liao Kaiyuan Building. 

Director of the Institute Yan Jirong, deputy directors of the institute Li 

Haiyan, Yan Jie, Huang Huang, Ju Hua, and administrative staff attended 

the meeting. 

 

 

 



The Lecture "Friendship in a Divided House: Plato's Law and the 

Community in Classical Times" was Held 

On April 1 , with the support of the Peking University institute of 

public administration, the professor of Peking university Li Meng held the 

lecture "Friendship in a Divided House: Plato's Law and the Community 

in Classical Times". More than 1,000 teachers and students, both online 

and offline, attended the lecture, which was hosted by Professor Yan Jirong, 

the director of the Institute of Public Governance at Peking University and 

dean of the School of Government at Peking University. 

 

 

Central - Local Interaction and Rural Reform Symposium was Held 

On April 15, with the support of the Institute of Public Governance of 

Peking University, the research team of National Governance 

Modernization held an academic seminar on "Central-local Interaction and 



Rural Reform" in Peking University. Zhao Shukai, a researcher of the 

Development Research Center of The State Council and distinguished 

professor of the Institute of Public Governance of Shandong University, 

delivered an academic report titled "Policy Competition under Multiple 

Powers: A New Interpretation of the Rural Reform in the 1980s". The 

conference was chaired by Zhang Changdong, a researcher of the Institute 

of Public Governance of Peking University. 

 
 

Digital Governance Research Team Releases Research Report "Next 

Steps" : Digital Empowered Governance Collaboration 

Recently, the digital governance research team supported by the 

Institute of Public Governance of Peking University released the second of 

a series of reports on government digital transformation, "The Next Step" : 

Digital-Empowered Governance Collaboration. The academic edition was 



simultaneously published in CSSCI journal E-Government. 

 

The Government Environmental Governance Research team 

organized and participated in the 2022 International Society for 

Public Management Annual Meeting 

The 2022 IRSPM was held online from April 19 to 22, with the theme 

"Facing the Future: Developing the socio-political-administrative 

relationship and Facing the future of the administrative system”. Hundreds 

of scholars from dozens of countries and regions around the world 

participated in the event. The Government Environmental Governance 

Research team, supported by the Institute of Public Governance of Peking 

University, actively organized and participated in the annual conference, 

served as the chairman of the conference branch and delivered a speech at 

the conference. 

 



Seminar on "Growth, Health and Pandemic Impact" was Held 

On April 24, with the support of the Institute of Public Governance of 

Peking University, the health governance research team held an online 

seminar on "growth, health and the impact of the epidemic". Liu Guoen, a 

member of the national COVID-19 expert group and President of the 

Institute of global health development of Peking University, delivered an 

academic speech entitled "human health and economic growth". Nearly 

300 teachers and students participated in the salon. The event was presided 

over by Associate Professor Yan Jie, vice president of the school of 

government management of Peking University and deputy director of the 

Institute of public governance of Peking University. 

 

 

Lecture on "Disaster Risk and Emergency Management" was Held 

On April 27, with the support of the Institute of Public Governance of 

Peking University, the public governance lecture "disaster risk and 



emergency management" sponsored by the governments environmental  

governance research team was held in conference room 341 of Liao 

Kaiyuan Building. Zheng Guoguang, Secretary General of the National 

Disaster Reduction Commission and director of the office of the First 

National Comprehensive Natural Disaster Risk Survey Leading Group of 

the State Council, was invited to deliver an academic speech. Nearly 200 

teachers and students online and offline participated in the lecture. The 

lecture was presided over by Yang Lihua, head of emergency management 

discipline of School of government management, Peking University. 

 
 

Lecture on " Political Absorption, Visibility and Political Business 

Relations " was Held 

On May 26, with the support of the Institute of Public Governance of 

Peking University, the Peking University Public Governance lecture 



"political absorption, visibility and political business relations" hosted by 

the national governance modernization research team was held online. 

Yang Feng, assistant professor and researcher of Peking University Social 

Research Center, delivered an academic speech, and more than 150 

teachers and students participated in the lecture. The lecture was presided 

over by Zhang Changdong, researcher of the Institute of public governance 

of Peking University. 
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